## PERMANENT SCHOOL FACILITIES BUILDING COMMITTEE SPECIAL MEETING JUNE 29, 2023

The Permanent School Facilities Building Committee held a special meeting on Thursday, June 29, 2023, in the Construction Trailer at Pumpkin Delight Elementary School, Milford, CT. Chairman Woods called the meeting to order at 7:15 p.m.

Committee Members Present:	Also Present
M. Woods, Chairman H. Mulrenan (BOA) R. Nunno	P. Jorgensen (Silver Petrucelli) E. Widofsky (Tecton Architects) M. Zorzi (Tecton Architects) P. Bradbury (BOE) S. Brennan (BOE) S. McAvoy (Nutmeg Companies) A. Beatty (Nutmeg Companies)

Chairman Woods announced a quorum was not present and as such the meeting would not go forward. Chairman adjourned the meeting at 7:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Toni Jo Weeks Recording Secretary